
Subject: RE: Attached letter from Kirklees Council regarding application number 2023/91405 at location Part of
former St Luke"s Hospital site, Blackmoorfoot Road, Crosland Moor, Huddersfield, HD4 5RA

Date: 22 May 2023 10:25:42

No structures condition required, as the proposed retaining walls are not considered to have an
impact on the stability of the adjoining highway.
 
 
Regards
 
Farhad Khatibi
 
Bridges & Structures Manager
Structures Section
Highways and Streetscene
Kirklees Council
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